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 Preparatory Committee  

for the Fifth United Nations Conference on the Least Developed Countries  

Organisational session  

New York, 8 February 2021  

  
Statement of the International Renewable Energy Agency (IRENA) 

 

Excellencies, Ladies and Gentlemen, 

On behalf of the International Renewable Energy Agency (IRENA), it is my great 

pleasure to deliver this statement at the Preparatory Committee Meeting for the Fifth United 

Nations Conference on LDCs. We would like to express our appreciation to Her Excellency 

Ms. Utoikamanu in her role as the Secretary-General of the Conference. OHRLLS is our 

close partner and we look forward to supporting this important Conference. 

In the coming 12 months, this PrepCom will set the ambitious programme of action 

for LDCs 




